Student Affairs Assessment Council
Agenda
April 26, 2006

Attendance: Deb Burke, Melissa Yamamoto, Beth Dyer, Michele Riberio, Ann Robinson, Kami
Hammerschmith, Rick DeBellis, Jodi Nelson, Eric Hansen, Edie Blakely, Rebecca Sanderson
Status of Assessment Plan Reviews?? Do | have all the feedback sheets??
Last count, Rebecca had all but one assessment plan review. Please get those
completed as soon as possible.
Finalizing CIRP questions—18 questions with only one option for a response
The group reviewed the CIRP questions that had been suggested at the previous meeting.
Rebecca had added a few from feedback she had received as well. Several questions were
dropped, others were re-worded, and a couple still need some input from suggesting parties.
Attached is the result of our work on the questions. About 4 more questions must be eliminated
from this summer’s survey.
In the next Assessment Council meeting the final draft of questions will be determined.
The remainder of the agenda was tabled until the next meeting on May 3 from 9-10:30am in
the MU Council room.
What is next for us??

Developing a replacement survey for the CIRP for next summer?

Better implementation of our learning outcomes? What would that mean and what
would it look like?

Other areas that we need to work on as a group? Setting of our assessment council
agenda as this year winds down and we begin to think about the summer and next year.

Debrief of the peer review process for Assessment Plans. What have we learned?



